Tuxedo Boys Took

No Part in Rioting Sympathy with the objects of ro-

turned soldiers which crystallized into the anti-alien crusade, but doprecation of mob effort to obtain this object was expressed in a resolution

passod by all ranks, patients and members of the staff of the Manitoba Military hospital at Tuxedo assembled

at a meeting yesterday to discuss the recent riots. After a lengthy de-

bate, a committee of six was appointed to co-operate with other

isturned soldiers' organizations. The committee is composed of

Sergt.-Major Fulker, Sergt.-Major Angus, Lieut. Ward, Pte. Benrfoot, Lanco-Corp. Sifton and Sergt. Lodge.

A resolution was passed involving the alien enemy question and other matters which resulted in the disturbance on Sunday and Monday. The men at Tuxedo were in no way to blame for the disturbance, it was stated, and practically none of them

took part in it. The resolution authorizes the committee to make a survey of the labor situation, ascortain the positions available and the possible vac-ancies which could be so made by

the discharge of allen labor. On the question of allen labor, a lively and free discussion took place.

A great deal of discussion took place with regard to the government's reconstruction and back-to-the-land scheme. It was resolved that the policy of the government in this mat-

ter be expedited.

The meeting recommended the use by employers of a flag similar to the service flag, which would indicate how many returned men the firm had in its employ. This matter was given some consideration, and differ-

ent plans were proposed. It was finally suggested that each firm use its own method of displaying the number of returned men it employed. An important question brought up

was that of the words "Discharged as medically unfit" on a man's discharge certificate. It was felt that this handicaps the soldier in procuring

work, and often places him in a wrong position with regard to his capabilities.